
Principal Message 9/30/21 

Stevenson Families, 

I come to you a day early in great anticipation of our Penguin Palooza!  I know I will be busy tomorrow 

enjoying your company and watching the kiddos have a blast with each grade level’s planned games.  

I’m sure you will catch me dancing from time to time also.  At our last Penguin Palooza I just loved 

listening to Mr. Harrigan’s band and celebrating the talent that, not only our students have, but our 

teachers too.  Remember that all students must be accompanied by an adult at the event. 

This week our faculty and staff cast their ballots for this year’s Teacher of the Year and Employee of the 

Year.  I am so excited to announce that Mr. Hattal will be representing Stevenson as Teacher of the Year 

and Corporal Brooks will be representing Stevenson as Employee of the Year.  The dedication to our 

school and students that these two gentlemen exhibit daily is amazing.  I am so proud of them both.  

They are most deserving of the title bestowed upon them.   

Please remember that our Fourth through Sixth grade families are invited to participate, either in-

person or virtually, in our Science and Engineering Fair Informational Night on October 6th from 4:30 pm 

to 5:30 pm in the Performing Arts Building.  All students in grades four through six are required to 

complete a project.  During this event, Mrs. Gibbs will have important information regarding the Fair 

and the requirements.   

Please know that students are required to wear uniforms tomorrow during the school day.  They do not 

have to wear uniforms at Penguin Palooza, but we hope you will show your Stevenson spirit by wearing 

your Penguin Palooza T-Shirt. 

See you all tomorrow! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

 

PS - If you would like to assist with the car loop, please click the link to sign up.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-carloop

